[bookmark: _GoBack]ATTACHMENT E: Survey Reminder Email

Subject: Only two days left to share your opinion on “Did You Know?”

Body:

Good morning/afternoon,

There are only two days left to participate in the “Did You Know?” survey! Help us ensure that this product meets your needs.  In order to ensure that we provide only  the most relevant and timely content, we would like to invite state, tribal, local and territorial public health professionals who subscribe to “Did You Know?” to participate in a 10-15 minute survey. Your feedback is invaluable and will be used as we develop future “Did You Know?” content.

The survey will be open from [[START DATE]] until [[END DATE]] or when our participant limit is reached.  We look forward to hearing from you.  If you have any questions or concerns, please e-mail Melissa McAvoy at MMcAvoy@cdc.gov.

Survey: [[LINK]]

Sincerely,

Judith A. Monroe, MD, FAAFP
Director, Office for State, Tribal, Local and Territorial Support
Deputy Director, Centers for Disease Control and Prevention

